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	Committee Chair:

Bill Leach
	Committee Members:  Dick Ashbaugh/Vice Chair, Mindy Brown,  Bob Keeler, Lisa Nielsen, George Sims, Jann York, Dean Darris, Ellen Wolfson, Mollie Williams, Rosemary Teeter, David Holcomb, Joyce Gabriel, ASG Rep., Karen Hunt, Pete Kandratieff / Safety Officer

	Committee Meeting Schedule: 4th Thursday each month, 3:00 p.m. Barlow 101

	Committee Rotation Schedule: Two years

	Charge of Committee: 

To serve as a traffic appeals group. To coordinate and sponsor awareness programs based on personal security (i.e., rape awareness, domestic violence, etc.). Disaster/emergency preparedness. Provide review of the Campus Safety officer and cadet programs. Address issues related to the Campus security infrastructure environment, and emergency communications.

	Review Issues from Past Year: 
The committee continued to review the effectiveness of both the Campus Safety office and the cadet program.
Building the integrity of campus security and regaining control of the college’s key system were the focus of a variety of decisions made during the past year. 

Smoking on campus and our ability to enforce the designated non-smoking areas was also an area of considerable discussion.

	Decisions/Outcomes/Recommendations Made in Past Year: 
Completed campus-wide Emergency Response Plan.

Re-write AR 410-001 “Removal or exclusion of non-enrolled students”

Expanded camera installations at Wilsonville Training Center.

Approved and recommended conversion of sensitive and high investment offices and rooms to a new high security key system.

Recommended and approved security improvements at the McLoughlin Auditorium.

Recommended and approved security improvements at the FRC.

Recommended tuition waivers be granted to Oregon City Police and Clackamas County Sheriff officers.

Reviewed a number of misdemeanor and felony incidents on campus and assessed Campus Safety’s response.

Approved card access only for Rook and DeJardin.

Approved installation of additional speed bumps at the main campus and at Harmony campus.

	Current and Future Issues: 
Incident response team training throughout the year.
Preparations for a potential lock down situation.

Expanding the installation of secure key system and monitoring devices.

How to handle staff and students who refuse to pay parking fines.

Abandoned vehicles on campus. 
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